Property Management Committee

2007 Road Lift Recommendation

Road 46 is the north/south road that runs through East Canyon.  It is the primary travel route for both the Elk Springs Ranch and Elk Stream Ranch subdivisions. It was built at the time that each subdivision was developed.  Over the years the Elk Springs portion of the road has been rebuilt due to the deteriorating road surface caused by poor initial construction of the road.

Several years ago the Property Management Committee of Elk Stream recommended that the Elk Stream portion of Road 46 receive a gravel lift in order to restore the road surface that had been worn away by daily traffic and winter snow plowing.  The proposal, which was approved by the membership, was to break the project into three phases with each phase separated by twelve months.  A special assessment would be brought to the membership to fund each phase.  The first phase was completed in 2006 after the membership approved a special assessment of $1,000 per parcel.

The Property Management Committee recommends that the second phase of the road lift project occur in 2008. The current approximate cost is $48,000. It is the Board’s recommendation to fund this with $6000 saved from Phase I, $17,500 from Association reserves and finally $24,500 from a special assessment of $700 per parcel.

It is critical to continue with this phased plan to ensure usability of the road and to prevent more costly future damage repair cost. The Board is asking for your support of this proposal.   

